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I very strongly oppose this measure. Drive around the Portland metro area and 

surrounding areas and show us where it’s getting better. It is not, it is simply moving 

around. An area gets cleaned and perhaps a week later it’s getting moved into again. 

I see it everyday. 

I believe this measure will only make the problem that much worse, and I strongly 

oppose it. 

Dean Smith 


